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In this video, Fr. Dennis Gallagher, A.A., Regional Superior of the U.S. Region of the
Assumptionists, offers a Christmas greeting to all in the extended Assumptionist family.

As we gather at the Eucharist, in a very particular way, he prays that we experience the joy of
Christ rooted in the mercy and love of God. In this way, we can overcome any distance we are
experiencing in our lives, as we celebrate our God who chose to bridge the gap and sources of
divisions that separate us from Him and others.

This Christmas, may we pray for a deeper realization and appreciation for the Child who came
among us out of love for all of God's children!

Merry Christmas!




